
 

31 OCTOBER 2014 

LIFTING OF SUSPENSION ON FONTERRA PRODUCT INTO CHINA 

Fonterra Co-operative Group Limited was today advised by the Ministry of Primary 
Industries that the Chinese Government is lifting the temporary suspension for export of 
Fonterra base powder for infant formula (containing whey) and Fonterra whey powder to 
China. 
 
This suspension had been in place since August 2013. 
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